
SBDM/SHAC Committee Meeting 
March 19, 2025 

3:45 pm 
Minutes 

 

 

Dr. Garlitz called the meeting to order at 3:45 pm.   Committee members in attendance included Nicole 

Schulte,  Farron Urbanczyk, Robert O’Connor, Brandi Burks, and Dr. Kara Sue Garlitz.   

The committee discussed the data generated from Rankings and Plus/Delta comments from the staff 

input sheets on the draft school calendars for 2025-2026.  Based on the staff input, the committee will 

recommend Draft 1 to be sent to the Board for their approval at their April meeting.   

In the SBDM’s capacity as the School Health Advisory Council, Dr. Garlitz went over activities that 

students will have access to in the spring. 

The next scheduled meeting will be Wednesday, May 7, 2025.   

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

_____________________________________ 

Dr. Kara Sue Garlitz, Superintendent/SBDM Chair 


